
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

A quorum of the Amarillo Economic Development Corporation may be present on Wednesday June 21st 
at 11:15 at the Xcel Energy Offices located at 790 South Buchanan Street Amarillo, Texas for an update 
on the Amarillo Multi-Purpose Event Venue (MPEV). 

Votes or final decisions are made only in open Regular or Special meetings, not in either a work session 
or executive session. 

Posted this 18th day of June 2017 


